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2nd  February 2018
Dear Parents and Caregivers
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WALKING TO HUNTER FIELD - 2018
This year we will be using Hunter Field for some School Sport activities.  Those children in Years 5 and 6 who are not going to participate in the visiting sports lessons will be walking to Hunter Field.  The children will be supervised by the Years 5 and 6 teachers. The children will leave school at 10:05am and return by 11:05am, in time for recess, every Friday (weather permitting). 

There is no cost for this activity.  Please sign the attached permission note and return it to your child’s class teacher.

Yours faithfully

MRS C RYAN


                                     MISS J BENNETT
Assistant Principal



                         Principal

(--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------


WALKING TO HUNTER FIELD - 2018
PERMISSION NOTE
I give permission for my child_____________________ of class_________
to walk to and from Hunter Field, Emu Plains, to participate in School Sport, every Friday.  I understand that this activity has the approval of the Principal.  Special needs of my child of which you should be aware (e.g. allergies, etc.) 

_______________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________

To the best of my knowledge he/she has no medical condition, physical disability or injury, which puts him/her at risk in participating in Sport.

Parent/Caregiver: _______________________________________________ Date: ____________

